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                  Greenleas Primary School 
Green Lane
Wallasey

Wirral

CH45 8LZ

Tel No: 0151 639 1225 / Fax No: 0151 639 4349
Headteacher: Mrs Sharon Edwards

E-mail: schooloffice@greenleas.wirral.sch.uk
Website: www.greenleasprimaryschool.co.uk
Twitter: @greenleasps

5th January 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Firstly, apologies for the delay in you receiving the ParentMail I sent at 9pm last night. School communication systems were overloaded following the announcement!

This is a very difficult start to the Spring term for all in our school community. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your tremendous help and support for our school during the Autumn term and at the start of this new year. Over the coming weeks we will continue to do everything we can to support your children through this. 

 

As already mentioned, we will continue to provide face to face education for a limited number of children. It goes without saying that fewer children making the journey to school, and the fewer children in educational settings, the lower the risk that the virus can spread and infect vulnerable individuals in wider society.  

We have received a significant increase in the number of parents considering themselves as critical workers.  This will require us to prioritise which pupils receive an offer, according to greatest need. I cannot stress strongly enough, sending your child into school where they will socialise with other children, should be your last resort and your only option, Keeping children at home is the safest option: safest for them and for our staff, who like you have family at home. Please reflect carefully if it is essential to send your child into school. Where there is an adult at home we expect children to stay at home too. 

I will update you throughout the day regarding critical worker/vulnerable provision and our remote learning plan. Can I please request that if you receive a ParentMail that you respond to it at your earliest convenience so that our plans can be confirmed. Critical workers will need to provide evidence of employment.  This can be a photo ID lanyard or any form of correspondence from your employer that evidences that your specific role is necessary for the continuity of the public service during lockdown i.e. that your role cannot be undertaken at home.   
 

Thank you again for your continued support. This is such a challenging time for us all and we wish you and your families’ good health in the difficult weeks ahead.

Warmest wishes to you all

Mrs Sharon Edwards

Headteacher 

Be nice, work hard, never give up












